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Reception Newsletter

 22nd of March (What will Hatch)
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Our focus book for this week is: 
          We have been: 
· listening carefully to the story “What Will Hatch”
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drawing and creating a picture for the lifecycle of a duckling
· drawing pictures of the 4 parts of the lifecycle and writing short captions for each
· watching the duckling’s development and seeing how fast they grow up!
· having the ducklings come to visit

· making small paddling pools for the ducks to take their first splash in
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making duckling masks with paper plates, we collaged and carefully cut out eye holes
· making lifecycle spinners, we had to carefully cut and then add a split pin to the middle to make it spin
· watching the ducks swim for the first time in a very small amount of water and watching how they move
· developing gross motor skills with stilts and stepping stones
· revisiting doubling and defining “double number”
· linking the idea that putting a set of objects into two equal groups can look the same as a double

· playing “matching” with CVC words
	Key Vocab
	Hatch, pipping, duckling, lifecycle, grow, care, gentle, nest, safe, quack, pond, fragile, fluffy
Double, double number, sort, odd number, even number

Digraph, tri-graph, special friend
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	· No nuts or nut-based food in packed lunches, please.
· Explore doubles, where do you notice doubles easily? e.g socks, shoes.

·  Subitising larger groups of objects up to 7.


